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SUFFOLK COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE HOSTS OPEN HOUSE ON  

ALL CAMPUSES ON MAY 7, 2009 

 

Selden, NY - On Thursday evening, May 7, 2009 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., Suffolk County 

Community College will host an Open House for prospective students at the following locations 

on its three campuses: 

 

Babylon Student Center on the Ammerman Campus in Selden 

Sagtikos Arts & Sciences Building on the Michael J. Grant Campus in Brentwood 

Peconic Building on the Eastern Campus in Riverhead 

 

Faculty and administrators will be on hand to offer detailed information regarding the more than 

65 programs of study available at Suffolk County Community College.  Financial aid 

representatives will discuss the grants and loans process as well as the many academic 

scholarships available at SCCC. Members of the admissions staff will also be available to guide 

students and parents through the admissions process and answer questions about attending 

SCCC.  

 

 “The Open House offers an exciting overview of the academic excellence and student support 

found at Suffolk County Community College,” said Kate Rowe, SCCC’s Dean of Enrollment.  

“Our students come from all walks of life, age groups and economic backgrounds. At Open 

House, student guides will lead tours of each campus and will also answer questions based upon 

their own experiences at the College. Speaking with current students and making a personal visit 

to a campus is a critical piece of the college decision making process.  At the SCCC Open 

House, we make it easy to begin the dialogue.” 

 

The Open Houses are an excellent way for current high school students and adults considering a 

college education to explore the many educational programs offered at Suffolk County 

Community College.  In light of the increased demand for access to community colleges, the best 

way to secure admission to Suffolk County Community College for the fall 2009 semester is to 

attend Open House and enroll early. 

 

 The Michael J. Grant Campus is located on Wicks Road, south of Exit 53 of the LIE in 

Brentwood.   The Ammerman Campus in Selden is located on Nicholls Road, north of Exit 62 of 

the LIE. The Eastern Campus is located on County Road 51, three miles south of the County’s 

Riverhead Center. Driving directions for all campus locations can be found at: 

http://www3.sunysuffolk.edu/About/Directions.asp. 

 

 



 

About Suffolk County Community College 

 

Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State 

University of New York (SUNY) system, enrolling more than 23,000 students at its three 

campuses in Selden, Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), 

Associate in Science (A.S.), and Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degree, as well as a 

variety of certificate programs. Offering the lowest college tuition on Long Island, a highly 

respected Honors program, extensive extracurricular activities, championship athletic teams, and 

numerous unified transfer programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long Island students. 

Visit us online at sunysuffolk.edu.  
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